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1T August 2022

Visit from Year 11 Bede Polding College students
Dear Parents and Carers,

On Thursday 18 August, Kindergarten will be participating in some sporting activities with
Year 11 students from Bede Polding College. The students are studying Early Childhood
Education and one of their learning tasks is to design a lesson for Kindergarten students to
develop their gross motor skills.

This is a great opportunity for our students as they will participate in a variety of outdoor
activities and games. The children will be supervised by the Kindergarten teachers onsite at
Chisholm.

Students are asked to wear their Sports uniform on Thursday 18 August so they can complete
the activities safely and comfortably. We ask that students also wear their Sports uniform in
Week 5 on Tuesday 16 August and Friday 19 August as normal.

Kind regards,

Miss Cocchiara, Miss Hey, Miss King and Miss Scott
Kindergarten Teachers



